

September 10, 2024

Third Quarter Board Meeting

The meeting began at 7pm via Zoom. All board members were in attendance.

Discussion Topics:
· Reviewed proposed 2025 budget. Discussed items that are to be addressed during the year.
· Reviewed upcoming HOA members meeting agenda. Old business was inclusive of revising board resolution drawn up in second quarter at the advice of our attorney. The new business was inclusive of ways to increase revenue via amenities and possible additions to address with community at large for increased property values.
· Cedar Management and expectations of when we could expect our monies returned and their accounting for August month end numbers to be in our hands.
· Reviewed improved accounting and budgeting spreadsheets that the treasurer designed. 


The meeting was adjourned at 7:45. 




